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PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Detais of submission: Dear Sirs,

We are very disturbed to read in our Port News the suggestion that Lord Howe Island be transferred to Electoral District - Sydney.

For almost ten years Port Macquarie has supplied every service possible to the Island including childrens education and regular air services for visitors.

Too many air services from Sydney will spoil the beautiful Island.

Regards,

S Jordan 
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